Mr. Steve Heyman
Adams Ave
Melbourne, FL 32935
March 14, 2010
Dr. Jennifer Davis
Florida Hospital
Titusville, FL 32780
Dear Dr. Davis,
I am a medicine student studying at California College.  Next year, I need to take up internship at a hospital where I can gain practical experience and be exposed to actual medical cases.  I have found your hospital to be one of the best where I can spend my internship and I would like to inquire whether you are accepting interns at the moment. I would also like to inquire about your requirements for application.
I am an exceptional student at my college and I hope that I would be accepted as one of your interns.  I will be most willing to submit to your process for application.  If you need to contact me, you can reach me at 321-259-5023.
Thank you.  I hope for your swift action.
Respectfully,
Steve Heyman

